Avon Campus Principal's Report April 12, 2023 Board Meeting

IAR testing took place during the second and third weeks of March for 6th-8th grade. The Illinois Science Assessment was given to all 8th graders during this week and next week. We will take our final STAR test of the year during the second week of May. That data provided from that assessment will give us growth information for all of our students for the year.

ULLC will be here for the entire week next week. They will spend Monday and Tuesday at AAHS performing a school wide diagnostic. After that, they will spend the remainder of the week in Avon, helping teachers prepare for the full implementation of our SOAR class next year.

AAMS has several visits scheduled for our 8th grade students with organizations from the highschool, such as FFA and Student Council to encourage participation next year. Mrs. Winski is also meeting with the 8th grade students to discuss elective options at the highschool and prepare them for that change. We were also able to have all the 8th graders tour the GAVC program to encourage their participation in that program when they get to high school. The ROE also came and spent the day with our 8th graders doing a career exploration presentation where they got to use virtual reality to do things like weld and dissect animals.

6th Grade Orientation will be held on May 3rd at AAMS. All incoming 6th graders and their parents are invited to meet the MS staff, tour the buildings, and get information regarding the change from elementary to middle school.